
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/99/2023-24 Date: 27-03-2024 

 

CIRCULAR 

                                                                         VALUE OF THE MONTH: PERSEVERANCE مثابرة 
 

SUBJECT: GUIDELINE FOR SCHOOL TRANSPORTATION 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

This is to inform you that all school transport users, if they wish to discontinue the service for the new 

academic year they need to fill up the Transport Discontinuation form and submit to the Transport 

Supervisor before 31st March 2024 or send it to transport@centralschool.net for smooth and timely 

communication. 

 

Any other mode of communication will not be accepted for the same. 

 

Transport request forms and discontinuation forms are available on our website. bit.ly/4cx1Odm 

 

All the rules and regulations related to transport service will be updated on the school diary and on the 

website. Parents are requested to go through the school diary for all terms and conditions before they raise 

any concerns related to transport service and discontinuation requests. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

    Regards, 

           

 

 

 

     Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

     PRINCIPAL 

https://bit.ly/4cx1Odm

